
 

>  

> -----Original Message----- 

> From: Alexandra McKay  

> Sent: 2024/12/05 11:59 AM 

> To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Minor Variance 4 Alderway Ave Brampton A-2024-0429 

>  

> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

>  

>  

> Sent from my iPad 

> To members of the COA: 

> As a long time resident of Brampton and this area I wish to express my very strong objection to the 

Application for 4 Alderway Ave. Brampton. Application #A-2024-0429. This variance request has 

been before the COA previously and has been rejected!         4 Alderway Ave is a corner lot and 

would compromise the safety of drivers, students and local residents of the area.  Ridgeview P.S. is 

only one street over with a very high volume of students walking to school as well as an  high 

volume of cars with parents picking up children. 

> This is a beautiful mature neighbourhood with lots of children playing and riding bikes as well as 

residents out walking dogs etc.  Please don’t make this corner more dangerous than it already is. 

> In addition to additional congestion this property also has a beautiful Copper beech tree that has 

to be close to 50 years old  with a very sensitive root system.  Please do not jeopardize this tree with 

an extended paved driveway.  Not only could it kill the tree but paving and taking away root systems 

will only add to the chance of further flooding. 

> Again, I strongly object the application and give permission to post my objection. 

> Alexandra McKay 

> 17 Greystone Cres 

> Brampton ON 

> L6Y 2B2 

 


